
March 2019 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
The Gurdwara Sahib of SW Houston, a 14,500 SF complex comprising of the 
magnificent main Gurdwara building and a Punjabi School building on a 4.5-acre 
land close to the intersection of Highway 6 and Beechnut was completed in 
February 2009.  This Sanctuary has been a place for worship, spiritual guidance 
and discourse to people of all faiths, social, racial and political backgrounds. 
 
With the grace of Waheguru ji, we have come a long way.  In 2014 the loan was 
refinanced, and to meet the growing needs for parking and future development, 
additional land behind the current building was acquired.  We at GSSWH 
recognize that the children are the future and it is our duty to empower them with 
our 'Maboli' (Punjabi) and teach them the importance of Gurmat in their daily life. 
Keeping this in mind a Punjabi School was started in 2011 and with the help of 
donations from Sangat members like you, the new school building on the 
GSSWH premises was finished and started operating in 2016. 
 
This year, on Vaisakhi day we will be celebrating the 10th anniversary of Gurdwara 
Sahib of SW Houston on April 14, 2019.  After 10 years of serving our community, 
the Gurdwara building and property requires several repair & maintenance items to 
be taken care of, which will require substantial funds.  We humbly request you to 
please help raise the needed funds.  The will to succeed by itself does not 
guarantee success.  However, when that will is fortified by commitment, 
unrelenting efforts, and a well-defined and executed plan of action, then success 
will soon be within our reach.  Included with this letter is a donation card seeking 
your donations in different denominations.  You may choose to donate funds to 
sponsor any of the listed items or donate/pledge lump sum cash or check for any 
amount that suits your budget. 
 
A cornerstone of Sikh faith is the concept of Seva, the selfless service to the 
community.  Your Seva and your contribution is an investment for building a 
permanent legacy of our faith for future generations.  We hope you will contribute to 
this worthy cause.  Please complete the enclosed form and return it with your tax-
deductible donation as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 


